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Dale & Jannice Schamel
Buildings for Babies

65 Inverness Dr. E.
Englewood, CO 80112

Dear Dale & Jannice,

The Buckaroo Ball would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your unwavering
commitment to children’s charities. For the past five years, your organization has given
graciously to support a wonderful cause, The Buckaroo Ball. An event in which the money
raised has been donated to the Children’s Hospital Research Institute in the effort to better
the lives of children. Your financial commitment, along with the donation of your time, truly
comes from the heart.

Your organization was a part of the inaugural beginnings of this valiant effort. As an annual
sponsor, your donation has been a primary reason for the success of the Buckaroo Ball
which has quickly grown to be one of the five largest annual fundraisers for The Children’s
Hospital. In addition to your financial contributions, the commitment of yourself and your
staff to actively participate in planning committees has been greatly appreciated. During
the past five years, The Buckaroo Ball has raised over two million dollars for the Children’s
Hospital Research Institute.

The Research Institute at The Children’s Hospital is dedicated to inspiring discoveries and
making progress that matters. Research is vital to The Children’s Hospital’s ability to heal
children, keep them healthy, and enhance their quality of life. Investing in the Research
Institute through special events and outright giving makes The Children’s Hospital a place
where miracles happen...everyday. Thank you for being part of the miracle!

Sincerely,
W
Mike Palumbo

Co-Chair
Buckaroo Ball Colorado
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E. Prentice Ave., Suite A-2, Englewood, Colorado 80



